
Watonga Public Library Board Meeting 
 

December 20, 2023 @ 4pm 

The Watonga Public Library Board met for their regular monthly meeting on Dec. 20, 2023, at 

4:00 pm. Those present were Lisa Seitter, Patt Curtin, and Leigh Ellen Lafferty via 

teleconference. City Manager Karrie Beth Little was present as well. President Lisa Seitter 

called the meeting to order. 

 A Motion to approve the minutes of the November meeting was made by Patt Curtin and 

Seconded by Leigh Ellen Lafferty. Motion carried. 

A Motion to review the circulation and finance reports was made by Patt Curtin and Seconded 

by Leigh Ellen Lafferty. Motion carried. 

The circulation and finance reports were given by Director West.  

Progress on the new programs initiatives was reported to the Board by Director West. 

Patt Curtin suggested increased PR for the Book Club to increase attendance. Karrie Beth Little 

recommended using the Watonga Mobile Club run by Teresa to accomplish this alongside a PR 

push of new programs. 

Kerrie Beth Little reported the results of the vote conducted by City Counsil to close the Library 

Operations Account.  

A Motion to Adjourn was made by Patt Curtin and Seconded by Leigh Ellen Lafferty. Motion 

carried. 

Jadon West, Library Director  

  


